
MN FAASTeam presents:

Avoiding Unwanted FAA Attention

Kevin Morris, FAASTeam Program Manager with
the Federal Aviation Administration will discuss
the little things that you can do to avoid any
unwanted attention in your aviation operations.
We will look at some recent pilot deviations as
examples of what not to do and what you can
expect when you meet your friendly
neighborhood FAA Inspector.
Directions: Park in the airline terminal lot. There is an access
door to the hangar from the sidewalk.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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